
 
 

 
 
 

 
The Children's Advocacy Center  

of Jackson County Presents 
 

Responding to Allegations of Child Maltreatment 
 

A Two-Day Training 
for Professionals and Community Members 

 
Tuesday, May 23 & Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

8:30-4 PM  
(There will be a 30 minute lunch break – lunch not provided) 

 
Children's Advocacy Center 

Board Room 
816 West 10th Street 

Medford 

 
 

This training offers a unique understanding of what happens when an allegation of child 
abuse is made, from the first disclosure until the case is closed. 

 
Participants will learn from professionals working in the field, including:  

Law enforcement officers, Department of Human Services caseworkers, forensic 
interviewers, therapists, and other members of Jackson County's child abuse Multi-

Disciplinary Team 
 

Who Should Attend:  
Volunteers, interns & staff of partner agencies, community members 

 
There is no fee to attend. Advance registration is required.  

Deadline to register is Friday, May 19. 
 

Register Now 
Limited Seats Available 

 
For more information, please contact Kayli Devincenzi  

541-282-5474, X105 or kdevincenzi@cacjc.org 

https://goo.gl/forms/ZKBiFxnF6r8hAMlE3
https://goo.gl/forms/ZKBiFxnF6r8hAMlE3

